
 

 

20th July 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to provide you with a brief update regarding planned arrangements for September.  

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your understanding and patience over the 

last few months. During these unprecedented times, we have tried our very best to support our children 

with home learning and pastoral care. This has only been possible with your incredible help and support. 

In September, we are planning for all of our children to return to school. I recognise that there will still 

be some anxiety and concerns amongst parents but please be reassured that we will continue to put 

all available safety measures in place. 

Some of our planned arrangements include: 

 Children to be grouped in phase ‘bubbles’. (Years 5 & 6, Years 3 & 4, Years 1 & 2 and Early Years) 

 Children to work in their own classes of 30 children 

 A return to children wearing full school uniform 

 Lunches in the dining hall (except for Early Years) 

 I am hoping to avoid staggered start and end times to the day as I know this can result in difficulties 

for parents with more than one child. 

In September, there will be a heavy focus on supporting children’s mental health and well-being. We 

recognise that for some children returning to school after such a long period of absence could be 

difficult. However, it is important for children to get back to ‘normality’ with their friends in our school 

community. We will be working extremely hard to fill any gaps in children’s learning and to bring them 

back up to speed as quickly as possible. 

I will write again towards the end of the summer break with more detailed information. I hope you are 

all able to enjoy a happy and restful summer break. 

School reopens – Thursday 3rd September 2020 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr N Price 

Headteacher 


